December 16, 2013

Dear Parents,

This week we will focus on making healthy food choices during our second week of our unit “Choices.”   We will taste various healthy fruits and vegetables.  We will make Christmas treats to eat with our classmates.  We will also create various holiday decorations.

Please continue to help your child spell and write his/her name each night.  Help your child with counting objects and making patterns.  Review alphabet recognition with your child. 

Our Pre K class party will be on Friday, December 20th, at 2:00 PM.  Our head room mother may ask you to provide something for the class.  Parents are welcome to come to the class party.

Merry Christmas!

Mrs. Wright

